Somerville Retirement Board 323 Broadway Somerville, MA 02145

Phone: (617) 764-3811

Fax: (617) 591-3211

retirement@somervillema.gov

EDWARD F. BEAN, CHAIRMAN THOMAS G. ROSS, VICE CHAIRMAN MICHAEL MASTROBUONI DAVID CATELLARIN JOHN M. MEMORY

October 29, 2021

ELECTION BY DECLARATION ANNOUNCEMENT

It is hereby determined that John Memory was the only candidate nominated for the Third Member (first elected) to be elected to the Somerville Retirement Board. Therefore, at the meeting of the Somerville Retirement Board held on Thursday October 28, 2021, the Board voted to declare John Memory to be elected the Third Member (first elected) of the Somerville Retirement Board and that no election shall be held. His term will commence on January 4, 2022 and expire on January 4, 2025. He will serve in all respects as though he had been elected by election.

The Somerville Retirement Board

Sincerely

Michael Pasquariello

Executive Director/Election Officer